
 

THE EAGLE NEWSLETTER 

May 2021 Edition 

Continue to check the school website for important 

Information concerning COVID-19 planning.  

www.allenschools.org  

 

 May 3 - FFA Awards Night 

 May 4 - Senior Tea 

 May 4 - Athletic Awards Night 

 May 5 - 2021-2022 BB & VB mtgs 

 May 6 - PreK & 6th Grade Graduation 

 May 7 - WSC Math Contest  

 May 7 - KG Roundup 

 May 8 - GRADUATION 

 May 12 - 5th & 6th Gr Fishing Trip 

 May 14 - Elementary Track Day 

 May 14 - NHS Induction / Academic Awards 

 May 17 -  Last Day of School for Elementary 

 May 18 - Last Day of School for High School 



      

      This year Allen Consolidated Schools will be o�ering a “jump start” program for students 

who will be in Grades 1 through 9 during the 2021-2022 school year. The jump start program 

will be held Monday- Thursday from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. beginning on July 19th and ending on August 5th. Transportation 

will not be provided. The focus of this program will be math and reading. Please contact the school by July 5th if you would 

like to have your child participate in this program There is no cost. 

      Allen Consolidated Schools will once again be operating a preschool program for children who will be 4 years of age by 

August 1, 2021. These students will be kindergarten students beginning with the 2022-2023 school year. This will be a half-

day program starting at 8:15 a.m. and ending at 12:15 p.m. The program is free of charge to district patrons and families who 

option enroll their children. We are proud to report that we have had many successes throughout the year. Preschoolers will 

be involved in activities that will promote success in kindergarten. As research has shown, the benefits of an early childhood 

education are extremely positive and a great investment in your child’s future. 

      I would like to thank everybody for the great school year. The support given to the school by the parents and the commu-

nity has been fantastic during these unprecedented times. I look forward to taking time to reflect upon the school year, cele-

brate the success and try to come up with improvements for next year. I have enjoyed having the opportunity to get to know 

the Senior Class of 2021.   I wish them success in their future endeavors and hope that they always look back on their school 

and community with fond memories.  

      I hope everybody has a safe and productive summer. Please stop in the o6ce anytime over the summer to visit with the 

administration. We are always open to any suggestions you might have to make our school better for our students and our 

community. 

Michael Pattee, SuperintendentMichael Pattee, SuperintendentMichael Pattee, SuperintendentMichael Pattee, Superintendent 

A MESSAGE FROM THE  

SUPERINTENDENT 

  SENIOR TEASENIOR TEASENIOR TEASENIOR TEA 

hosted by St. Paul’s Lutheran 

Church 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021  

10:00 a.m.                             

at the Fire Hall                                           

ENO OF YEAR ENO OF YEAR ENO OF YEAR ENO OF YEAR ----    SEMESTER TEST SCHEDULESEMESTER TEST SCHEDULESEMESTER TEST SCHEDULESEMESTER TEST SCHEDULE    
May 17, 2021 - Last Day Elementary 
 

Semester Tests – Early Out at 1:00 pm  

8:15 – 9:05         1st period                                            

9:07 – 9:57         2nd period                                            

9:59 – 10:49       4th period                                            

10:51 – 11:41       6th period                                           

11:43 - 12:33       8th period                                             

12:33 – 1:00       High School lunch                       

Dismissal time 1:00 for school      

                              

 

(Students may leave when they are finished check-

ing out on May 18th, but students need to leave 

and will  not be allowed to come back.  If riding the 

bus they will have to go back to assigned classroom 

when finished checking out and wait until 12:30 to 

be dismissed for lunch.) 

 

May 18, 2021 - Last Day High School              

Semester Tests – Early Out at 1:00 pm     

8:15 – 9:05  3rd period                                         

9:07 – 9:57 5th period                                         

9:59 – 10:49  7th period                                        

10:49 Students report to the following class-

rooms: 7th - Mr. Bathke / 8th - Mr. Colfack /          

9th - Mrs. Levine / 10th - Mr. Smith /                       

11th - Mr. Uldrich. 

Times to clean out lockers, get signatures 

from teachers and check out:  (Times may 

change depending on speed of checkout process)                                                                                            

10:49 AM - 11:09 AM 11th  grade                            

11:09 AM - 11:29 AM 10th  grade                                            

11:29 AM - 11:49 AM  9th  grade                              

11:49 AM - 12:09 PM  8th  grade                       

12:09 PM - 12:29 PM 7th  grade                                

12:30 PM - 1:00 PM   optional lunch                                  

Dismissal time 1:00 for school                                    

Jump Start               

Summer School will 

begin on    

July 19th and it will end on   

August 5th  

Time: 9:00am to 12:00pm                                                        

Mondays - Thursdays 

Contact the school if you would 

like to enroll your child in 

grades 1 - 9 in 2021-2022 school 

year.  There is no cost. 

LOST	and	FOUND!   

The school has an accumulation            

of many items in our lost and found.   

Please request to look through                      

the collection. 

Items	not	picked	up	will	be																													

donated	after	May	31,	2021. 

 

Family and Friends,  

Please join us and help the 

Preschool and 6th grade classes celebrate 

their transition  into Elementary and                 

Jr. High.  

When: May 6, 2021  

Time:  2:30 PM 

Where: Allen Gym 2 

Athletic Awards Night  
 

is to be held on Tuesday, May 4th at 6:30 PM 
for: 

 TRI COUNTY NORTHEAST WOLFPACK 
ALLEN EAGLES 

EMERSON-HUBBARD PIRATES and TC THUNDER Baseball 
in the Allen School gym. 

Awards Night is open to all community members, students, student athletes       
and their families.  Come support our student athletes. 



        Safety / Crisis InformationSafety / Crisis InformationSafety / Crisis InformationSafety / Crisis Information    

The Nebraska Department of Education is in the process of unifying language for safety procedures across schools in the 

state.  The procedures requiring action are called “Standard Response Protocol” and consist of 4 main actions—lockout, 

lockdown, evacuate, and shelter.  According to NDE, the Standard Response Protocol “is the uniform classroom immediate response to any incident. 

Protocol not only enables rapid response determination when an unforeseen incident occurs but also allows for a more predictable series of actions as an 

incident unfolds. By standardizing the vocabulary, everyone immediately involved can understand the response and status of the incident.” 

Here at school, we will be practicing drills based on these four actions and discussing ways to improve our response effectiveness and timing.  If you 

come to school and see a sign on the door, it will give information and indicate the type of drill being practiced.  Please don’t be alarmed, and just know 

that we are practicing so that we can better protect our students.          

      In the event that we would ever need to evacuate the building for any reason, our Parent Reunification Site will be          In the event that we would ever need to evacuate the building for any reason, our Parent Reunification Site will be          In the event that we would ever need to evacuate the building for any reason, our Parent Reunification Site will be          In the event that we would ever need to evacuate the building for any reason, our Parent Reunification Site will be                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

the Methodist Church, 402 Summit Drive, Allenthe Methodist Church, 402 Summit Drive, Allenthe Methodist Church, 402 Summit Drive, Allenthe Methodist Church, 402 Summit Drive, Allen.   

In the case of an emergency, we would ask that parents and community members keep the following in mind: 

Parents and relatives should NOTNOTNOTNOT    respond to the incident site (schoolschoolschoolschool) to allow public safety personnel time to respond to the incident. 

Students will be released only to approved adults at the evacuation/reunification site (Methodist ChurchMethodist ChurchMethodist ChurchMethodist Church). 

All members of the community should avoid driving anywhere within several blocks of the incident or evacuation/reunification site. 

All members of the community should avoid using cellular phones for the first several hours of the situation. This is to help keep cellular 

phone service from collapsing, as it has in a number of school crisis events. School and public safety officials may be heavily reliant on cellu-

lar service during a crisis. 

Concerned parties should not call the school, school board members, or public safety dispatch centers to get information regarding the inci-

dent or particular students and employees. Personnel at these locations will be extremely busy, and often do not have information regarding 

each evacuee. Inquiries severely hamper efforts to manage the crisis properly. 

We certainly hope we NEVERNEVERNEVERNEVER have to actually use these procedures, but we want to be as prepared and responsive as we can possibly be if we do.               

Thank you! 3 

Notice of Nondiscrimination 

  

The Allen Consolidated School District does not discriminate on the basis of sex, disability, race, color, religion, veteran status, national or ethnic origin, age, marital status, pregnancy, 
childbirth or related medical condition, sexual orientation or gender identity, or other projected status in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and 
other designated youth groups.  The following persons have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 
  

Lana Oswald - HS Principal, 126 E. 5th Street - PO Box 190, Allen, NE  68710 (402) 635-2484; laoswald@allenschools.org. 

Employees and Others: Michael Pattee, Superintendent, Elem Principal, Title IX Director:  126 E. 5th Street – PO Box 190, Allen NE 68710 (402) 635-2484; mpattee@allenschools.org. 

Complaints or concerns involving discrimination or needs for accommodation or access should be addressed to the appropriate Coordinator. For further information about anti-
discrimination laws and regulations, or to file a complaint of discrimination with the OCR at One Petticoat Lane, 1010 Walnut Street, 3rd Floor, Suite 320, Kansas City, Missouri  64106, 
(816) 268-0550 (voice), Fax (816) 268-0599, (800) 877-8339 (telecommunications device for the deaf), or  ocr.kansascity@ed.gov.   

     Di�cult as it is to believe, the 2020-21 school year is drawing to a close, and what a year it has been! Hopefully by 

now, we are all seeing some warmth and sunshine! It has been a wonderful year, and Allen students and teachers 

have been keeping extremely busy this spring between numerous activities and events. Just since Christmas, we have 

had students compete and receive honors in academic contests, district music contest, science fair competitions, speech contest, wrestling, basket-

ball and track! We have also recently completed our state NSCAS testing, spring MAP testing, and our statewide ACT testing for juniors. 

     I would like to point out several important upcoming events here at school. We will be honoring students at our National Honor Society and Aca-

demic Awards Ceremony on Friday, May 14, at 6:00 p.m. in the Allen Gym. Please join us in helping to congratulate these students who have 

worked hard all year and achieved in the classroom! The last day of school for elementary students will be Monday, May 17 with an early out at 1:00 

pm. For our secondary students, semester tests will be given on Monday (periods 1, 2, 4, 6 and 8) and Tuesday (periods 3, 5, and 7 with checkout to 

follow), May 17-18, 2021 with a 1 pm dismissal both days. Please encourage your students to be studying but also to be getting adequate rest during 

this time. 

     We are also looking ahead to the 2021-22 school year, and students in grades 8-11 have already registered for next year’s classes. Changes can 

still be made over the summer and during drop/add at the start of the school year. Over the summer, I will go through each high school student’s 

schedule one by one, and do a credit check to make sure graduation requirements are being met. If you have any questions about course requests 

or requirements, please contact me here at school. I would love to discuss your student’s schedule and options with you. 

      Allen High School commencement exercises will be held on Saturday, May 8th, at 2:00 p.m. Our seniors have reached the end of their high 

school educational career here at Allen, but it is just the beginning of their adult life. Congratulations to seniors and senior parents as well! We are so 

excited for them as they embark on this new journey of lifelong learning and wish them the best in whatever their futures hold. 

--Mrs. Lana Oswald, HS Principal 

Principal’s Message:Principal’s Message:Principal’s Message:Principal’s Message:    



 

 

 

   Official District Music Contest Results: 
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Performance Group/Soloist Score Ra�ng 

Girls Double Duet  (Sarah Papke, Olivia DeKok, Ava Ander-

son, Brianna Green) 

II Excellent 

Sarah Papke (Vocal Solo) I  Superior 

High School Choir I Superior 

Travis Boock (Vocal Solo) II Excellent 

Olivia DeKok (Vocal Solo) II Excellent 

Jazz Band I, I, I Superior 

Brianna Green (Vocal Solo) II Excellent 

Ava Anderson (Vocal Solo) II Excellent 

7th - 12th Concert Band I, I, II Superior 

Lauren Gonzales (Flute Solo) I Superior 

Sarah Papke (Flute Solo) I Superior 

Joseph Waldo (Tenor Sax Solo) II Excellent 

Flute Trio (Sarah Papke, Lauren Gonzales, Erica Niemann) I Superior 

Brass Quintet (Ben Jorgensen, Alli Jackson, Ty Krommen- II Excellent 

Saxophone Quartet  Josh Olesen, Brayden McCorkindale, 

Chase Kallsen, Joey Waldo) 

II Excellent 

Clarinet Ensemble (Mallory Geiger, Ashley Kraemer, Maka-

ya Johnson, Jordyn Carr, Madison Roach, Brianna Green, 

Aceson Graves) 

II Excellent 

 

The Allen Music Department par/cipated in the 2021 District Music Contest in South 

Sioux City on April 23rd. Though no one was allowed to watch our performances,             

we do have recordings of our Concert Band and Jazz Band that you can watch.                 

The jazz band performance is saved on the Allen on Striv channel located at h9ps://

striv.tv/channel/allen/.  The Concert Band performance will be uploaded to YouTube.  

Watch the Allen School website for that link! www.allenschools.org 

The Allen Music Department  represented our school district very well and I could not be 

more proud of how our students acted and performed throughout the whole day!  
 

 

John Philip Sousa Award 

The Sousa Award is the pinnacle of 

achievement in a high school band.  In-

troduced in 1955 to honor the top stu-

dent in the high school band, the John 

Phillip Sousa Award recognizes superior 

musicianship and outstanding dedica-

tion.   

The 2021 John Philip Sousa Award went 

to:  Lauren Gonzales. 

Lauren                      

Gonzales 

 

 

Musicianship Award 

The Musicianship Certificate honors 

students who demonstrated                      

outstanding musicianship.  

The 2021 Musicianship Award went to 

Ashley Kraemer, Alli Jackson and              

Mallory Geiger.  

Ashley                                    

Kraemer 

Alli                

Jackson 

Mallory                  

Geiger 

 

2020-2021 Honor Band 

9th- 10th grade Honor Band: 

Joey Waldo,                         

1st Chair - Tenor Sax 

 

Sarah Papke, Flute 

 
 

11th - 12th grade Honor Band: 

Lauren Gonzales,                                

1st Chair                      

- 2nd Flute 

Mallory Geiger,             

3rd Clarinet 

Ashley Kraemer,         

3rd Clarinet 

Ty Krommenhoek, 

Trombone 

Travis Boock,              

Tuba 

Chase Kallsen,                

Tenor Sax 

 

 

National School Choral Award:  The National School Choral Award is the highest honor for 

high school choral performers.  It recognizes the dedication and musical 

achievement of the top male and female choral students.  

The 2021 National School Choral award went to -                                                                            

Wyatt                                                                                                                                                

Verzani 

 

 

2020-2021 Lewis and Clark Honor Choir  

Sarah Papke,                                            

Soprano 



Be a Volunteer!  

Becoming a school volunteer can 

be one of the most rewarding 

experiences in life. Sharing a 

special talent, reading a book to a 

student, assisting the school 

librarian, helping to put up an 

interesting bulletin board for the 

classroom teacher, or helping 

chaperone on a field trip are all 

ways that one can serve as a 

school volunteer. Volunteers are 

made up of parents, grandpar-

ents, business people, retirees, 

high school students, and other 

community members. They can 

volunteer on a regular basis or on 

special occasions. If you would 

like to volunteer please call the 

school at (402) 635-2484.  

Allen Consolidated Schools  

Improves Student Safety                  

with TIPS 

Just a reminder: the TIPS reporting link is 

on the school website and can be used to 

allow the anonymous reporting of bullying, 

weapons, abuse, vandalism, suicide risks 

and other concerning behaviors that may 

have a negative effect on the school's             

learning environment.  TIPS can also be 

used to report acts of kindness or other make 

positive comments in something called a 

Hero report.  

How it works: if you are worried about 

friends,  students or others, or if you witness  

concerning behaviors, simply go to the 

Allen School website 

(www.allenschools.org) and click on the 

TIPS REPORT INCIDENT button.                        

Select the appropriate incident type, share 

the necessary details and then SUBMIT.  

Once an incident report is made, the princi-

pal and designated staff members are imme-

diately notified via email and can securely 

review the report details to begin coordinat-

ing an appropriate assessment and response. 

TIPS provides all team members with the 

right tools to track and document the actions 

taken, see related reports, set automated 

reminders,  review past reports, check 

school policy, and connect the right dots so 

no students or incidents are overlooked.    

Please keep in mind that due to                          

confidentiality issues, it may not be possible 

for reporters to be informed on how their 

report was handled                                                        

and/or how the situation was resolved.   

Thank you for helping to keep our                       

students safe! 

HANDICAPPED                        
CHILDREN’S  ACT 

Allen Consolidated Schools    

requests your help in locating  

handicapped children.               

The school implements the             

Federal Handicapped Children’s 

Act  (PL 94-142) and Nebraska 

Statute which guarantees a free 

appropriate education program 

for all children between birth  

and 21 years of age.                              

If you have  students or know of 

any young  person who meets 

criteria please  contact the    

Superintendent's Office.                         

SPECIAL EDUCATION 

Allen Consolidated Schools en-

sures that a free appropriate 

public education is available to all 

children with disabilities from 

birth through the high school 

year in which the student reaches 

21 years of age, including chil-

dren who have been suspended or                 

expelled from school. 

Highly Qualified        

Teachers  

This is a notification to all  

parents that  information 

can be requested regarding 

the professional qualifica-

tions of the teachers at Allen 

Consolidated Schools.           

If your student will be taught 

by a teacher not meeting 

ESEA/NCLB requirements 

the school will provide           

notice.  

5 

Family Educational Rights 

and Privacy Act (FERPA)  

Annual notice provided to          

parents/guardians and  eligible 

students of their rights to inspect 

and review educational records, 

amend education records, con-

sent to disclose personally  iden-

tifiable information in education 

records and file a complaint with 

the U.S. Department of                   

Education. 

Do you have a child who will be                       

4-years-old by July 31, 2021?                   

 If you do, it is time to start thinking 

about Preschool.    

The 2021/22 school year will be our tenth year of 

preschool in Allen. 

Although it seems like all play, preschool also offers 

certain benefits to children to experience. These ex-

periences include helping to boost cognitive and mo-

tor development, enhancing social skills, and                

increasing independence. A preschool education 

helps build a foundation of learning that will follow 

your child into his/her school years.  

If you would like to enroll your child in preschool for 

the 2020/21 school year, please call the school for 

information.  (402) 635-2484 

 

Prospective Preschoolers for 2021-2022 are:                          

Eli Burke, Stevie Cole, Ainslee Gensler,               

Ruby Hendrix, Sawyer Hendrix,                           

Adeline Peters and Bryan Roeber. 

The Allen Consolidated Schools 

will be hosting Kindergarten 

Roundup on                                                       

Friday, May 7, 2021      

 

If you have a child that will be 5 

years old before July 31st and 

have not enrolled or need to 

request option paperwork please 

contact the school at                               

(402) 635-2484. 

 

You will need to bring a copy of their birth  

certificate, immunization record and                             

social security card. 

 

Prospective Kindergarteners                                         

for 2021-2021 are:        

Zo’Thea Hergott, Jackson Kinzey,                      

Jonathan Mansker, Kinzley Langwell, ,                           

Hudson Murphy, Elijah Roeber,                                   

and Jason Warner. 

NECC Scholastic Contest Awards!                                                         

Congratulations to the following students for placing at the                            

Virtual NECC Scholastic contest held on March 17, 2021! 

Anthony Isom                                                          

-1st place in Technical Mathematics         

Ashley Kraemer                                                     

– 1st place in Trigonometry 

Nate Oswald                                                                                                  

– 1st place in Intro to Wellness/Sports / Physical Education 

 

Travis Boock                                                                                      

– 4th place in Art History              

Ashley Kraemer                                                                                 

– 4th place in Personal Finance 

Joey Waldo                                                                                      

– 5th place in Biology 



2020-2021                        

Year Books                                                                                                         

If you would like to  

purchase a 2020-21 

annual the cost is $25.   

Please contact the 

school at                             

(402) 635-2484.  

Results of the 2021 Virtual Science Fairs 

      This past spring 6 students from Allen Consolidated Schools competed in three virtual science 
fairs. Students competed in the Northeast Nebraska Junior Academy of Sciences virtual science fair 
at Wayne State College, The Nebraska FFA Virtual Agri-Science Fair, and the Nebraska Junior 
Academy of Sciences Virtual State Science Fair. Because of Covid-19 the science fairs were virtual 
this spring. A virtual science fair is a little different that what the students at Allen Consolidated 
Schools are used to. To compete in the virtual science fairs the students submit a digital copy of 
their science research paper, make a digital poster, or power point presentation, and submit a short 
video presentation about the science research they conducted. Although, due to Covid-19 we have 
had fewer students enter the virtual science fairs, the students that did enter have done very well and 
have won some impressive awards.  

Below is a list of the awards the students won this past spring in the virtual science fairs: 

Ashley Kraemer: At the Greater Nebraska Science & Engineering Fair she received 
1st in Microbiology Senior Division, the University of Nebraska-Lincoln Department of 
Food Science & Technology for Best Food Related Project $750 Scholarship, and the 
Kropp Foundation Outstanding Scholarship, $500 cash award. Ashley received 1st in 
Plant Systems division 3 at the Nebraska FFA state Agri-Science fair. This qualifies her 
to enter the National FFA Agri-Science Fair at the National FFA Convention in Octo-
ber. She was selected in the top 6 Senior Division projects at the Northeast Nebraska 
Junior Academy of Sciences regional science fair at Wayne State College. This quali-

fies her to compete at the Nebraska Junior Academy of Sciences state Science fair. This is the 3rd 
straight year Ashley qualified to compete in the Nebraska state science fair. 

Cole Woodward: At the Greater Nebraska Science & Engineering Fair he received 
2nd in Energy: Sustainable Materials & Design Senior Division, and the Best Senior 
Division Engineering or Engineering-Related Project $70. He was selected in the top 6 
Senior Division projects at the Northeast Nebraska Junior Academy of Sciences region-
al science fair at Wayne State College. This qualifies him to compete at the Nebraska 
Junior Academy of Sciences state Science fair. This is the 4th time Cole qualified to 
compete in the Nebraska state science fair. 

Kristina Hogue: 1st in Animal Systems division 1 at the Nebraska FFA state 
Agri-Science fair. This qualifies Kristina to enter the National FFA Agri-
Science Fair at the National FFA Convention in October. 

Brayden McCorkindale: At the Greater Nebraska Science & Engineering 
Fair he received Honorable Mention in Energy: Sustainable Materials and 
Design Junior Division, and the Best Junior Division Engineering or Engi-
neering-Related Project with a cash award of $30. 

Gabe Olesen: At the Greater Nebraska Science &             

Engineering Fair he received the Arbor Valley Animal 

Clinic Award of $50. 
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   2021 Elementary 

Track and Field Day                                                                         

K-6 Elementary students and 

families are welcome to join us 

for the 2021 Elementary Track                      

and Field Day to be held on Friday, May 14th                         

at the football field.  

Field events will be held first starting at 1:30pm, 

running events will immediately follow.  

5th & 6th Grade Fishing Field Trip 

On May 12th the 5th and 6th grade classes will be participating in the annual 

fishing trip held at Fahrenholz’s Pond.  

We will leave the school at 12:15pm and return to school around 3:15pm. Your 

child will eat lunch at the pond, and they need to dress appropriately for the 

weather. Parents, grandparents, or guardians who enjoy fishing are welcome to 

join us. Please let us know ahead of time and plan to arrive at the school by 

12:00pm. If you have any further questions, please feel free to email:                                                    

Ms. Purviance - dpurviance@allenschools.org or Mrs. Hendrix - ahendrix@allenschools.org.  

Junior High SpeechJunior High SpeechJunior High SpeechJunior High Speech                                                                                                                    

was a new activity this year and                

two brave 8th-grade students  were 

willing to try it out.  

Gabe Olesen and Brayden McCorkindale competed                

in Duet Acting with the script, "What A Contest" by Ken 

Bradbury. At the Wayne JH Invite, they earned medals 

placing 3rd, and at the Pender Invite, they placed 1st.  

Congrats on a great season!  

POPPY POSTERS!! 
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FFA Awards Night 
 

 MONDAY, MAY 3, 2021  

at 7:00 pm 

in the Allen School gym  

National Honor Society Induction  

Academic Awards 

 Science & Art Showcase 

Friday, May 14, 2021 

 NHS Induction at 6:30 P.M. followed by Academic Awards.  

Art projects will be set up for people to browse after the Awards                

Ceremony in an open-house format until 8:00 P.M.  

Come and see what your students have been up to! 

  We are blessed with amazing kids here in Allen and it will be a great 

night to celebrate their academic achievement. 

Families are ENCOURAGED to attend to celebrate the academic 

achievement of your students!  

     NCPA Academic                                  

 All-State 

 

Boys Basketball - Kobe 

Kumm 

 

Girls Basketball - Alli 

Jackson 

 

Speech - Alli Jackson  

and       

            Ashley Kraemer 

 
Wrestling - Kaleb Kumm 

 

2021 FFA STATE DEGREES  

awarded to 

 

ASHLEY KRAEMER             

  and  

COLE WOODWARD 
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Driver's Ed  

is being offered at Allen Consolidated Schools with 
Mrs. Hingst as the Driver's Ed Instructor!! 

 

• Students need to be age 14 by 10/15/2021 and 
are required to have a learner's permit. 

• Cost is $210 per student. 

• Classes will begin on May 18th. 
  

Students interested please sign up in Stephanie's office                           

before May 10th! 

Summer weights in Allen beginning May 31st: 
*Contact Mr. Colfack with questions. 

 
Monday: 7-8am or 5-6pm 
Tuesday: 7-8am or 5-6pm 
Wednesday: 7-8am only 

Thursday: 7-8am or 5-6pm 
 

Fundamentals are the cornerstone of a strong volleyball team!!!  To that end,  summer is 
a great time to solidify fundamentals,  have fun, participate with teammates and begin to 
bond for the upcoming season.   Participation in these events are encouraged... but not 
mandatory.    
 

Tentative Team camp dates 
Wayne State Camp - June 25 and July 9 
United Academy- Sioux City - July 16 

 

We will host 2 camps this summer, hopefully 1 in each gym,  according to 
availability.   These camps will be for incoming junior high,  as well as high 
school athletes.    
 

First camp:  June 1st in Allen - 2nd.  8:15 to 11:00 am 
 
Second camp: Will be for junior high and high school as well and will be 
scheduled for July... date and location to be determined.  

 
Our inaugural season was a success.  We need to continue with our building process.            
To that end,  weights and conditioning is strongly encouraged on a regular basis.   
These are being offered Monday- Tuesday- Wednesdays- Thursday from 7-8am... or            
5-6pm.   Pick one session a day.  
 
June 4: Wrestling Tournament @ Midland College - Times TBD 

June 8: Football gear handout at the football field (HS & JH) at 6:00 pm 

June 8, 10, 15, 17, 22 & 24: Best Shooting Basketball camp for Girls & Boys entering  

Gr 4 - 8. --- 4:00-5:00pm in Allen.  **See flyer to register. 

June 8, 10, 15, 17, 22 & 24: Best Shooting Basketball camp for Girls entering Gr 9-12             

---  3:00-4:00pm in Allen.  **See flyer to register. 

July 13 & 14:  HS Football Mini-Camp at football field 6:30-8:30pm each day 

July 15:  EPIC Football Camp at Osmond - Times TBD 

 

2021-2022 Sports Physicals must be turned into Mr. Uldrich or Coach Greve 
before Sunday, August 8, 2021 to practice on AUGUST 9th. 

 

Physicals:  The first allowable date for a physical to be taken for the 2021-2022 school 

year is May 1, 2021.  Physicals are required for ALL 9-12 students that wish to participate 

in NSAA athletic contests in the 2021-2022 school year.   See the website to print off the 

Physical form or contact the school to pick one up!  (402) 635-2484 

Monday, August 9:    

• JH/HS Football practice begins, time TBD.  Conditioning day            

• Volleyball season will officially commence on Aug 9th, time TBD.                                        
 
Tuesday, August 10:   
• JH/HS Football practice, time TBD. Conditioning day. 

Nebraska State Colleges Multi-Activity          

Student Award Recipient List 

 

Ava Anderson 

Travis Boock 

 

Jordyn Carr 

Olivia DeKok 

 

Carly Dickens 

Michael Dickens 

 

Brianna Green 

Joseph Grone 

 

Reed Hingst 

Anthony Isom 

 

Alli Jackson 

Jaylen Jackson 

 

Chase Kallsen 

Ashley Kraemer 

 

Ty Krommenhoek 

Kaleb Kumm 

 

Kobe Kumm 

Landon Monteith 

 

Joshua Olesen 

Nathan Oswald 

 

Gabe Reinert 

Steven Sullivan 

 

Summer Dates for Sports!! 
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See the website for June/July activities and events!   www.allenschools.org 
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Last day of School for               

Elementary - May 17                              

 

Last day of School for                 

High School - May 18 
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May 17 & 18 for                               

Semester tests 
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Are you new to the Allen 

School District or have 

you had an addition to 

your family? 
 

The School District Census Report is a requirement 

from the Department of Education that is due every 

July for children ages 0 - 21 that reside in our school 

district.  These numbers are used by the Nebraska  

Department of Education for state aid and for        

federal funding.   This list is also used to invite chil-

dren who are eligible to be enrolled in Pre-School 

and Kindergarten each spring. 

 

If you are new to our district or know of  anyone 

who is new to our district you are encouraged to 

contact the school to provide us information.                

State statute and board policy requires that the 

school district establishes a permanent, continuing 

census of all children age 0 - 21, and to maintain this 

census on yearly basis.  

Please contact Stephanie Sullivan or                               

Becky Stapleton at (402) 635-2484                                                  

Or email:  ssullivan1@allenschools.org or                  

bstapleton@allenschools.org 

 

The Allen Consolidated 

Schools app is                

available in both the 

iTunes store and the 

Google Play Store.  After the app           

is installed, you can receive push  

notifications to stay updated on 

school closings or changes to        

upcoming events.   

Push notifications alerts all users 

who have installed the app on a 

mobile device of new messages or 

changes to events even when the 

user is not actively using the App!! 

 

Check Out Allen                   

Yearbooks  

on the school                    

website!  

1950-present 

www.allenschools.org 

Spring is a time to make 

our town look better!!   

The Village of Allen will             

have dumpsters available              

for residents to bring their own 

trash to from                              

May 12th to May 18th                    
across from the Fire Hall. 

Contact the Village Office                 

with questions.  

This June during Allen Days, Allen Alums and the public are invited to socialize at the Firehall                             

Saturday, June 12, beginning at 6 p.m.  A light meal and cash bar will be available.  

There will be a mailing sent out to all Alums with more details, so if you have address changes                              

please contact Kathy Boswell.  kaboswell12@gmail.com 

8:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Monday - Thursdays 

June 2020 

ECRWSS 

BOXHOLDER 

      ALLEN, NE 68710 


